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From: John Stein <steinjj@uw.edu>

To: <andrewt@dnfsb.gov>

Date: 7/19/2011 2:14 PM

Subject: Public Comment on Waste Treatment Plant at Hanford

Name:: John Stein
Email:: steinjj@uw.edu

i:’ublic Comment: Dear Mr. Thibadeau,

When | heard Dr. Walter Tamosaitis' story | was appalled. Is Hanford really a culture where doing the
right thing -- speaking up to make our nuclear facilities safer -- is career suicide? How do contractors like
Bechtel get away with quieting employees through fear and intimidation?

It seems to me like our first and foremost priority should be to move forward with the Hanford cleanup
with integrity, in a safe, accountable and sustainable manner. | support the DNSFB recommendations to
the Secretary of Energy for improving the safety culture at the Hanford site.

Thank you for considering these comments.
Street Address:: 807 NW 50th St
City, State, Zip:: Seattle, WA 98107

Time: Tuesday July 19, 2011 at 11:13 am
IP Address: 71.227.253.221
Contact Form URL: http://www.hanfordchallenge.org/get-involved/take-action/

Sent by a verified "Hanford Challenge” user.



